Sample of Letter
​Your name, address and date
 
Dear Member of Parliament,
 
As a constituent, I wish to express my deep concern at the rush to expand euthanasia and assisted suicide in Canada. The introduction of Bill C-7 will allow more Canadians to seek euthanasia with the full endorsement of the state. I do not support this legislation. The brief consultation process initiated by the government assumed that all Canadians support euthanasia, which is not the case. Many Canadians, especially those experiencing severe suffering need assistance in living, which will affirm their inestimable value and dignity as human beings. To protect all human life, in all its stages and conditions, and to advocate for ways to ease suffering – ways that do not include killing people - I ask you to advocate for the following:
· Immediately prioritize access to palliative care for every Canadian – much has been promised with little delivered. If every Canadian had access to quality palliative care, it would reduce the number of requests for euthanasia.
· Increase support and care for persons suffering from chronic conditions, including those in long-term care. People in long-term care suffering from challenging and difficult illnesses and conditions, but who nevertheless do not wish to have MAID should be protected so that they can live a life of meaning and dignity.
· Press pause on the process. The federal government committed to reviewing the law passed in 2016 within five years before making amendments. This timeline is now much sooner. Recognizing that at least 13,000 Canadians have chosen euthanasia over the past four years, a careful review is essential given the impact on patients, health care providers and medical professionals. This legislation is indeed a matter of life and death – so caution and diligence are critical.
· Consider the position of constituents that oppose the expansion of euthanasia in our country. For health care professionals who do not support MAID and many that form our most vulnerable patient population, this is a human rights issue.

Stand up to the courts and re-establish the authority of Parliament as the voice of the people of Canada. As a Canadian I want our country to be one that supports all people - in all stages of life. I respectfully request that you make every effort to raise the points noted above with your colleagues as soon as possible. Know that I very much appreciate the changes to the legislation that protects those with mental health concerns and trust that you will continue to advocate for us your constituents.  
​
​[Print & sign, and mail to your MP]
No postage necessary. Drop it off at the closest post office or mailbox.  Mail it to: [Name of your MP], ​House of Commons, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada  K1A 0A6.  
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